
Cherry, Brian K 

3/2/2014 1:10:47 PM
Michael R. Peevey (michael.peevey@cpuc.ca.gov)

From:
Sent:
To:
Cc:
Bee:
Subject: Fwd: Hydro situation 

FYI.

Brian K. Cherry
PG&E Company
VP, Regulatory Relations
77 Beale Street
San Francisco, CA. 94105
(415) 973-4977

Begin forwarded message:

From: "Livingston, Randy" <RSL3@pge.com>
Date: March 2, 2014 at 11:15:10 AM PST
To: Officers - All <AllPGEOfficers@,exchan.ge.pge.com>
Subject: Hydro situation

Officers;

After a warm, but near normal precipitation in February, you'll be pleased to 
know that our Mar 1 YTD precipitation is back up to a 48% of normal (from a 
low of 20%). Snowpack has grown to 
32% of normal.

While still not great news, this represents a significant improvement from where 
we were, and we're now back in a water supply situation we have dealt with 
before.

We have about 30% of our precip season to go. Wish for snow and low winds, 
and a mellow, and slightly cool spring for a calm melt and runoff.

Randy

Attached is for internal use only;
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